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Washington, D.C. 20555

h j f 7 fP4Dear Sir:

This is a Freedom of Information Act request for the following document
to be placed in the PDR.

A V. Stello memo dated 2/4/86 identifying eight issues for further
evaluation, four of which are of potential generic significance.

If clarification is needed, please call me at (813) 796-2264. Thank you
for your assistance.

Regards,

h
Jim Pedro,
Licensing Engineer
Licensing Information Service

JP/ld

.

B604090211 860314
PDR FOIA PDR
PEDROB6-177

O ~~~
. .


